

May 26, 2023

Dear Neighbor,

Belmont Hill School invites you to join us from 7:00pm to 8:00pm on Monday, June 5, 2023 to hear about construction plans for our East Campus project. The meeting will be held in the Wadsworth Room located in the Jordan Athletic Center.

This is the first in a series of quarterly meetings that we will hold with our neighbors to provide updates on construction. Work is expected to begin on the Prospect Street/Park Avenue parcel in June, and work in the areas adjacent to the Jordan Athletic Center and in the main parking lot is currently planned for the Summer of 2024.

While we are notifying you of this first meeting by mail, future meeting dates and times will be posted on our East Campus project web page, which is located at: www.belmonthill.org/east-campus-project

Between these meetings we would encourage you to visit the web page to stay up to date on project schedules, key milestones, and other important project developments.

We hope that you can join us on June 5. RSVP to Beth Girioni at <a href="mailto:girioni@belmonthill.org">girioni@belmonthill.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Gregory J. Schneider

G21.8:

Ronald M. Druker '62 Head of School



Scan this code with your cell phone to visit the East Campus Project page.